Dear H.F.A. Families,

During the month of January, the Students of Service will
be collecting much needed items for the Hazleton Animal
Shelter.

Our Hazleton Animal Shelter relies on volunteers and the
generosity of others to keep it running. Though times may be
hard for all of us, we all can donate something as simple as an
old towel, sheet, or blanket that we were going to throw away.

If you are interested in making a donation, see the
attached wish list. Those items marked with an * are needed
most. Any donated item should be sent to your child’s
homeroom.

Remember the words of St. Francis of Assisi, “All things of
creation are children of the Father and thus brothers of man. ...
God wants us to help animals, if they need help. Every creature
in distress has the same right to be protected.”




 Hazieton Animal Shelley
P.O, Box 481
Hazleton, PA 18201-0481
(670) 464-0640

Hazleton Anima'l Shelter Wish List

***Clay cat litter & Clumping litter®**

Dry Purina Kitten Chow
Dry Cat Food
*Cat Treats™
Canned Kitten food
Canned cat food

Canned Dog food
Dog Treats
Dog & Cat beds & Toys
Collars / Harnesses / Leashes
*Towels/Blankets/Sheets/Comforters/Quilts*

| Plastic Litter Pans
Floor Cleaners /Mops / Brooms
*Paper Towels*
Office Supplies - computer paper/pens/ Epson 702 colored ink
*Bleach*

Step 2 Gerber Baby food — Beef Only

Anything with * next té'/’t, is needed most.

Thank you for your support!




